
Making Spirits Bright 
Making Spirits Bright is a wonderful way to bring joy to others while showing support 
of our Good Samaritan Fund. Held on Thursday, December 19, 2024, we invite you to 
share a bit of “hope and light” with others. It’s a time to cherish loved ones, family and 
friends alike!  For each donation of $20, a luminary is included in a beautiful display on 
our campus the evening of the event. Luminaries can be dedicated in memory or in 
honor of a loved one. We print the name of the person who you are honoring or 
remembering on a luminary to be included in the display. On the evening of the event 
guests will be able to stroll through the luminary display and holiday lights at our 
Shearer Family PlayPark. It’s a festive evening complete with carolers, cookies, holiday 
treats, hot cocoa and camaraderie around the outdoor fireplace. Making Spirits Bright 
is a wonderful evening of recognition, remembrance, gratitude and hope. You can 
sponsor luminaries beginning October 15, 2024.  Questions? Call our Development 
Office at 717-838-5406 ext. 3052. We hope you’ll join us for this joyful gathering in the 
spirit of the holiday season.  
 


